Dear Vendor:

The Chelmsford Dog Association is holding their Second Spring Flea Market on May 19, 2012, from 9AM-1PM at the Countryside Veterinary Hospital, 289 Littleton Rd. in Chelmsford. The event is being held to benefit the Chelmsford Dog Association in our proposal to build a dog park in Chelmsford. The rain date will be May 20, 2012.

We are accepting vendor applications and are hoping to have your support. A vendor space is 10'x10'. Vendors will be responsible for providing everything they need (such as tables, chairs, canopy, etc. There is no electricity at this location. Vendors are required to take all unsold items and other materials with them upon leaving for the day, as we will have trash barrels, but no dumpster. Spaces are available for \$25.00. The fee will be waived for non-profit organizations.

We look forward to your participation in our project. Please return the enclosed application by May 12, 2012 with payment made out to Chelmsford Dog Association. Applications can be mailed to:

Chelmsford Dog Association c/o Merrill 23 Maple Rd. Chelmsford, Ma 01824

Please feel free to display or distribute copies of the attached flyer in your place of business.

If you still have questions, please contact Vivian Merrill at cda@chelmsforddogassociation.org, or you may call 978-250-3878.

Vendor Name & Address:	
Telephone & Contact name:	
e-mail for future communications (optional)	
Number of spaces:	
For internal use:	
Pd:	Waived: